
When is Grandparents' Day?
Grandparents' Day will be held Friday, September 5, from 4:30-6:00 p.m. at Ankeny Christian Academy (1604 W 1st Street,
Ankeny).

Who is invited to attend?
ACA students grades Begindergarten through 5th grade are invited to bring their grandparents. If your child does not have
a grandparent who can come, feel free to invite a grandpal from church or your neighborhood. If your child's grandparent
cannot attend and you want to bring your child to the event, feel free to attend this Grandparents’ Open House event with
them. Please forward this invite on to your grandparents or grandpals!

What will Grandparents' Day include?
The guests will get to meet the teachers, visit the art room and gym, tour the school, and more! They'll get to make a
bookmark to take home as well. We've also invited food trucks to join us in the parking lot with food available for you to
purchase if you'd like.

Do we need to RSVP?
No RSVP is necessary.

We look forward to celebrating Grandparents' Day with you!
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